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February 16, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
As we head into the long weekend and a much-needed break, I would like to take a moment to 
reflect and send a thank you to our parent community.  It was around this time last year that 
our world began to return to “normal”- one short year ago we were still masked, recognizing 
social distance, living together but separate hoping for change and longing to be able to see 
each other’s’ smiles.  
 
Now we can.  We have come full circle from the isolation caused by COVID, we are enjoying 
fellowship and togetherness once again.  It is a joy.  
 
We are also realizing each day the impact of what living together but separate has caused.  
Each day we are helping children overcome anxiety, social and emotional difficulties, and 
academic weaknesses caused by the limits we endured through the pandemic.  
 
We realize that what we “always” did now does not “always” work, the way we instruct classes 
has needed to change, the sequences of our lessons have needed to change, how we help 
children understand and interact with one another has needed to change.  
 
Amongst all of this need for change, we also have realized that some of our procedures need to 
change.  To this end, we are forming committees to review our Student Code of Conduct and 
Behavioral Interventions for next school year.  We are seeking a handful of parents and 
students to join us as we review our current practices, model policies and programs and our 
student/staff current needs.  If you are interested in joining us in our discussions please email 
me directly.  ssnyd@hollandschool.org  
 
Thank you all for your patience, cooperation and support over the last year.  It truly is 
appreciated.  
 
Enjoy your weekend.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 
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